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Open waterways should be a right in the State of Oregon.  Proper management must 

be expected to allow maximum public use while protecting the natural resource.  The 

previous bill was clearly written to protect the few (wealthy) home owners who cared 

more about seclusion and maintaining they "elitness" rather than the health of the 

river.  The river can be open to all if proper enforcement is applied.  I support this bill. 


